
HB 1121 -- CIVIL ACTIONS

SPONSOR: Burton

This bill provides that an unborn child is not considered an
employee of a business located in Missouri, of a business
conducting business within the state of Missouri, or a state agency
in Missouri, for any civil actions, including a wrongful death
action.


